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Breaking New Ground Gifford Pinchot 1998-07 Vigorous, colorful, bold and highly
personal, Breaking New Ground is the autobiography of Gifford Pinchot, founder
and first chief of the Forest Service. He tells a fascinating tale of his
efforts, under President Theodore Roosevelt, to wrest the forests from economic
special interests and to bring them under management for multiple- and longrange use. His philosophy of "the greatest good for the greatest number over
the longest time" has become the foundation upon which this country's
conservation policy is based. In a new introduction for this special
commemorative edition, Char Miller of Trinity University and V. Alaric Sample
of the Pinchot Institute for Conservation trace the evolution of Gifford
Pinchot's career in the context of his personal life and the social and
environmental issues of his time. They illuminate the courage and vision of the
man whose leadership is central to the development of the profession of
forestry in the United States. Breaking New Ground is essential reading for
anyone interested in understanding the basis of our present national forest
policy, and the origins of the conservation movement.
Natural Rivals John Clayton 2020-11-10 A dynamic examination that traces the
lives of two of the most influential figures—and their dueling approaches—on
America's natural landscape. John Muir, the most famous naturalist in American
history, protected Yosemite, co-founded the Sierra Club, and is sometimes
called the Father of the National Parks. A poor immigrant, self-taught,
individualistic, and skeptical of institutions, his idealistic belief in the
spiritual benefits of holistic natural systems led him to a philosophy of
preserving wilderness unimpaired. Gifford Pinchot founded the U.S. Forest
Service and advised his friend Theodore Roosevelt on environmental policy.
Raised in wealth, educated in privilege, and interested in how institutions and
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community can overcome failures in individual virtue, Pinchot’s pragmatic
belief in professional management led him to a philosophy of sustainably
conserving natural resources. When these rivaling perspectives meet, what
happens? For decades, the story of their relationship has been told as a split
between the conservation and preservation philosophies, sparked by a proposal
to dam a remote Yosemite valley called Hetch Hetchy. But a decade before that
argument, Muir and Pinchot camped together alongside Montana’s jewel-like Lake
McDonald in, which was at the heart of a region not yet consecrated as Glacier
National Park. At stake in 1896 was the new idea that some landscapes should be
collectively, permanently owned by a democratic government. Although many
people today think of public lands as an American birthright, their very
existence was then in doubt, and dependent on a merger of the talents of these
two men. Natural Rivals examines a time of environmental threat and political
dysfunction not unlike our own, and reveals the complex dynamic that gave birth
to America's rich public lands legacy.
Dragon Blade J. D. Hallowell 2012-12-22 Swords forged by dragon magic. Ancient
rivalries flaring into all-out war. Dragon Riders caught up in a clash of
hidden powers. A world hangs in the balance. Dragon Blade, the second book in
J.D. Hallowell’s War of the Blades, is the epic conclusion to the story begun
in Dragon Fate. Delno Okonan, his draconic bond-mate, Geneva, and their allies
among the Dragons and Riders are once again caught up in events controlled by
unseen forces. They must uncover the real secrets behind the death of a senior
Dragon Rider and the sudden rise of the Roracks, ancient enemy of dragons and
men, to defeat a threat that could destroy them all and leave the world they
know forever altered.
The Book of Orchids Mark W. Chase 2017-03-13 One of every seven flowering
plants on earth is an orchid. Some are stunningly over the top; others almost
inconspicuous. The Orchidaceae is the second most widely geographically
distributed family, after the grasses, yet remains one of the least understood.
This book will profile 600 species, representing the remarkable and unexpected
diversity and complexity in the taxonomy and phylogeny of these beguiling
plants, and the extraordinary means they have evolved in order to ensure the
attraction of pollinators. Each species entry includes life-size photographs to
capture botanical detail, as well as information on distribution, peak
flowering period, and unique attributes--both natural and cultural. The result
is a work which will attract and allure, much as the orchids themselves do.
People of Yellowstone Ruth Crocker 2017-03-07 Yellowstone National Park is a
national treasure recognized throughout the world. This full color photography
book features 85 portraits and real-life stories of the people who maintain its
wildness, capture it in photographs, lead expeditions, collect scientific data,
wrangle horses for trail rides, document seismic activity, study wildlife,
rescue the park s stranded hikers and much more throughout the park s 3,468
square miles. Photographer Steve Horan spent five years crisscrossing three
states to find his collaborative subjects."
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Fobbit David Abrams 2012-09-04 Fobbit \’fä-bit\, noun. Definition: A U.S.
soldier stationed at a Forward Operating Base who avoids combat by remaining at
the base, esp. during Operation Iraqi Freedom (2003-2011). Pejorative. In the
satirical tradition of Catch-22 and M*A*S*H, Fobbit takes us into the chaotic
world of Baghdad’s Forward Operating Base Triumph. The Forward Operating base,
or FOB, is like the back-office of the battlefield – where people eat and
sleep, and where a lot of soldiers have what looks suspiciously like a desk
job. Male and female soldiers are trying to find an empty Porta Potty in which
to get acquainted, grunts are playing Xbox and watching NASCAR between
missions, and a lot of the senior staff are more concerned about getting to the
chow hall in time for the Friday night all-you-can-eat seafood special than
worrying about little things like military strategy. Darkly humorous and based
on the author's own experiences in Iraq, Fobbit is a fantastic debut that shows
us a behind-the-scenes portrait of the real Iraq war.
Grinnell: America's Environmental Pioneer and His Restless Drive to Save the
West John Taliaferro 2019-06-04 Before Rachel Carson, there was George Bird
Grinnell—the man whose prophetic vision did nothing less than launch American
conservation. George Bird Grinnell, the son of a New York merchant, saw a
different future for a nation in the thrall of the Industrial Age. With
railroads scarring virgin lands and the formerly vast buffalo herds decimated,
the country faced a crossroads: Could it pursue Manifest Destiny without
destroying its natural bounty and beauty? The alarm that Grinnell sounded would
spark America’s conservation movement. Yet today his name has been forgotten—an
omission that John Taliaferro’s commanding biography now sets right with
historical care and narrative flair. Grinnell was born in Brooklyn in 1849 and
grew up on the estate of ornithologist John James Audubon. Upon graduation from
Yale, he dug for dinosaurs on the Great Plains with eminent paleontologist
Othniel C. Marsh—an expedition that fanned his romantic notion of wilderness
and taught him a graphic lesson in evolution and extinction. Soon he joined
George A. Custer in the Black Hills, helped to map Yellowstone, and scaled the
peaks and glaciers that, through his labors, would become Glacier National
Park. Along the way, he became one of America’s most respected ethnologists;
seasons spent among the Plains Indians produced numerous articles and books,
including his tour de force, The Cheyenne Indians: Their History and Ways of
Life. More than a chronicler of natural history and indigenous culture,
Grinnell became their tenacious advocate. He turned the sportsmen’s journal
Forest and Stream into a bully pulpit for wildlife protection, forest reserves,
and national parks. In 1886, his distress over the loss of bird species
prompted him to found the first Audubon Society. Next, he and Theodore
Roosevelt founded the Boone and Crockett Club to promote “fair chase” of big
game. His influence among the rich and the patrician provided leverage for the
first federal legislation to protect migratory birds—a precedent that
ultimately paved the way for the Endangered Species Act. And in an era when too
many white Americans regarded Native Americans as backwards, Grinnell’s cries
for reform carried from the reservation, through the halls of Congress, all the
way to the White House. Drawing on forty thousand pages of Grinnell’s
correspondence and dozens of his diaries, Taliaferro reveals a man whose deeds
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and high-mindedness earned him a lustrous peerage, from presidents to chiefs,
Audubon to Aldo Leopold, John Muir to Gifford Pinchot, Edward S. Curtis to
Edward H. Harriman. Throughout his long life, Grinnell was bound by family and
sustained by intimate friendships, toggling between the East and the West. As
Taliaferro’s enthralling portrait demonstrates, it was this tension that wound
Grinnell’s nearly inexhaustible spring and honed his vision—a vision that still
guides the imperiled future of our national treasures.
Making America's Public Lands Adam M. Sowards 2022-04-15 Throughout American
history, “public lands” have been the subject of controversy, from homesteaders
settling the American west to ranchers who use the open range to promote free
enterprise, to wilderness activists who see these lands as wild places. This
book shows how these controversies intersect with critical issues of American
history.
Voices of Yellowstone's Capstone Traute N. Parrie 2018-12-31 Editor's note:
“Voices of Yellowstone’s Capstone: A Narrative Atlas of the Absaroka-Beartooth
Wilderness” edited by Traute N. Parrie and Jesse A. Logan was the 2020 Big Sky
Award winner for best book in any category by a Montana Author; a finalist the
2020 High Plains Book Awards nonfiction category; and a Independent Publishers
2020 Gold Medal winner for best regional (Rocky Mountain) non-fiction.
"...whether you've been to the Absaroka-Beartooth Wilderness or not, whether
you live nearby or not, this book conveys the spirit and allure of beloved high
country anywhere on the planet." Todd Wilkinson, Mountain Journal Purchase from
your local, independent bookseller, or at the Absaroka-Beartooth Wilderness
Foundation Website: https://abwilderness.org/ All proceeds from sales go to
support the work of the Absaroka-Beartooth Wilderness Foundation.
A Darkness Lit by Heroes Doug Ammons 2017-06 The Granite Mountain-Speculator
Mine disaster of 1917 is one of the most inspiring and heart-rending stories in
the history of the American West. It was the worst hard rock mining disaster
ever, killing 168 men, affecting nearly 1000 miners and the whole city of
Butte, Montana. In 1917, the Speculator mine was the most complex and deepest
copper mine on the ¿richest hill on earth¿, with 400 men in more than 300 miles
of tunnels and workings extending 3700 feet underground. Just before midnight,
June 8th, a fire started 2400 feet down in the main shaft, and rapidly filled
the tunnels with smoke and deadly gas. Most of the miners had no idea where the
fire was, but were suddenly thrust into life and death situations, making split
second decisions on which everything depended. Their actions ranged from animal
terror to the most inspirational courage. They desperately tried every means to
escape the labyrinth to other adjacent mines as the poison gas chased and
overwhelmed many. Hundreds were trapped, including groups that sealed
themselves into dead-end tunnels to try to survive the onslaught of gas. The
book is written in the form of a novel from the miners¿ perspective and their
families above ground, but is journalistically true in detail, based on 600
pages of eye-witness testimony from 70 survivors. This testimony was carefully
matched with mining maps to reconstruct the men¿s actions and thoughts. The
disaster unfolds like an accelerating avalanche, a chaos of frantic terror
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along with tremendous self-sacrifice of the miners for each other. It then
turns into a detective story as the rescuers fight against time with the
survivors¿ lives ebbing away, hidden behind air-tight walls deep in the mine,
lost in an ocean of darkness and rock. This is a true story of the hearts of
men and the human spirit, as men are stripped down to their core with nothing
left to sustain them but their wills and devotion to each other: ¿no greater
love hath any man than to lay down his life for his friend.¿
Leave It As It Is David Gessner 2021-08-03 "An urgent call to protect America's
public lands told through New York Times bestselling author David Gessner's
American road trip with our greatest conservationist, Theodore Roosevelt, as
his guide"-Stories from Montana's Enduring Frontier John Clayton 2013 At the turn of the
twentieth century, Montana started emerging from its rugged past. Permanent
towns and cities, powered by mining, tourism, and trade, replaced ramshackle
outposts. Yet Montana's frontier endured, both in remote pockets and in the
wider cultural imagination. The frontier thus played a continuing role in
Montanans' lives, often in fascinating ways. Author John Clayton has written
extensively on these shifts in Montana history, chronicling the breadth of the
frontier's legacy with this diverse collection of stories. Explore the remnants
of Montana's frontier through stories of the Little Bighorn Battlefield, the
Beartooth Highway, and the lost mining camp of Swift Current--and through
legendary characters such as Charlie Russell, Haydie Yates, and Liver-eating"
Johnston."
Empire of Sin Gary Krist 2014-10-28 From bestselling author Gary Krist, a
vibrant and immersive account of New Orleans’ other civil war, at a time when
commercialized vice, jazz culture, and endemic crime defined the battlegrounds
of the Crescent City Empire of Sin re-creates the remarkable story of New
Orleans’ thirty-years war against itself, pitting the city’s elite “better
half” against its powerful and long-entrenched underworld of vice, perversity,
and crime. This early-20th-century battle centers on one man: Tom Anderson, the
undisputed czar of the city's Storyville vice district, who fights desperately
to keep his empire intact as it faces onslaughts from all sides. Surrounding
him are the stories of flamboyant prostitutes, crusading moral reformers,
dissolute jazzmen, ruthless Mafiosi, venal politicians, and one extremely
violent serial killer, all battling for primacy in a wild and wicked city
unlike any other in the world.
This Land Christopher Ketcham 2020-07-21 “A big, bold book about public lands .
. . The Desert Solitaire of our time.” —Outside A hard-hitting look at the
battle now raging over the fate of the public lands in the American West--and a
plea for the protection of these last wild places The public lands of the
western United States comprise some 450 million acres of grassland, steppe
land, canyons, forests, and mountains. It's an American commons, and it is
under assault as never before. Journalist Christopher Ketcham has been
documenting the confluence of commercial exploitation and governmental
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misconduct in this region for over a decade. His revelatory book takes the
reader on a journey across these last wild places, to see how capitalism is
killing our great commons. Ketcham begins in Utah, revealing the environmental
destruction caused by unregulated public lands livestock grazing, and exposing
rampant malfeasance in the federal land management agencies, who have been
compromised by the profit-driven livestock and energy interests they are
supposed to regulate. He then turns to the broad effects of those corrupt
politics on wildlife. He tracks the Department of Interior's failure to
implement and enforce the Endangered Species Act--including its stark betrayal
of protections for the grizzly bear and the sage grouse--and investigates the
destructive behavior of U.S. Wildlife Services in their shocking mass slaughter
of animals that threaten the livestock industry. Along the way, Ketcham talks
with ecologists, biologists, botanists, former government employees,
whistleblowers, grassroots environmentalists and other citizens who are
fighting to protect the public domain for future generations. This Land is a
colorful muckraking journey--part Edward Abbey, part Upton Sinclair--exposing
the rot in American politics that is rapidly leading to the sell-out of our
national heritage. The book ends with Ketcham's vision of ecological
restoration for the American West: freeing the trampled, denuded ecosystems
from the effects of grazing, enforcing the laws already in place to defend
biodiversity, allowing the native species of the West to recover under a fully
implemented Endangered Species Act, and establishing vast stretches of public
land where there will be no development at all, not even for recreation.
Empire of Shadows George Black 2012-03-27 "George Black rediscovers the history
and lore of one of the planet's most magnificent landscapes. Read Empire of
Shadows, and you'll never think of our first—in many ways our greatest—national
park in the same way again." —Hampton Sides, author of Blood and Thunder Empire
of Shadows is the epic story of the conquest of Yellowstone, a landscape
uninhabited, inaccessible and shrouded in myth in the aftermath of the Civil
War. In a radical reinterpretation of the nineteenth century West, George Black
casts Yellowstone's creation as the culmination of three interwoven strands of
history - the passion for exploration, the violence of the Indian Wars and the
"civilizing" of the frontier - and charts its course through the lives of those
who sought to lay bare its mysteries: Lt. Gustavus Cheyney Doane, a gifted but
tormented cavalryman known as "the man who invented Wonderland"; the ambitious
former vigilante leader Nathaniel Langford; scientist Ferdinand Hayden, who
brought photographer William Henry Jackson and painter Thomas Moran to
Yellowstone; and Gen. Phil Sheridan, Civil War hero and architect of the Indian
Wars, who finally succeeded in having the new National Park placed under the
protection of the US Cavalry. George Black1s Empire of Shadows is a
groundbreaking historical account of the origins of America1s majestic national
landmark.
The White Cascade Gary Krist 2008-01-22 The never-before-told story of one of
the worst rail disasters in U.S. history in which two trains full of people,
trapped high in the Cascade Mountains, are hit by a devastating avalanche In
February 1910, a monstrous blizzard centered on Washington State hit the
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Northwest, breaking records. The world stopped—but nowhere was the danger more
terrifying than near a tiny town called Wellington, perched high in the Cascade
Mountains, where a desperate situation evolved minute by minute: two trainloads
of cold, hungry passengers and their crews found themselves marooned without
escape, their railcars gradually being buried in the rising drifts. For days,
an army of the Great Northern Railroad's most dedicated men—led by the line's
legendarily courageous superintendent, James O'Neill—worked round-the-clock to
rescue the trains. But the storm was unrelenting, and to the passenger's great
anxiety, the railcars—their only shelter—were parked precariously on the edge
of a steep ravine. As the days passed, food and coal supplies dwindled. Panic
and rage set in as snow accumulated deeper and deeper on the cliffs overhanging
the trains. Finally, just when escape seemed possible, the unthinkable
occurred: the earth shifted and a colossal avalanche tumbled from the high
pinnacles, sweeping the trains and their sleeping passengers over the steep
slope and down the mountainside. Centered on the astonishing spectacle of our
nation's deadliest avalanche, Gary Krist's The White Cascade is the masterfully
told story of a supremely dramatic and never-before-documented American
tragedy. An adventure saga filled with colorful and engaging history, this is
epic narrative storytelling at its finest.
Master of Many Treasures Mary Brown 1995-10-01 Learning that the man she had
thought she loved is not a man at all but a dragon, Summer is devastated when
the dragon flies away and embarks on a challenging and dangerous quest to find
him. Original.
James A. Murray Bill Farley 2017 Jim Murray's rise to great wealth began high
in the Rocky Mountains in the small town of Pioneer, Montana. There he hit his
first big strike, hired others to work his claims, and earned a reputation as
someone who "couldn't be bluffed, wouldn't be cheated, and didn't scare at
anything." He parlayed his mining wealth into banks, theatres, resorts,
waterworks, and commercial properties from Seattle to San Diego. In western
business circles, it was believed his ready cash was second only to W. A.
Clark. Where Murray shared no peers, however, was in his decidedly radical
politics. From the Irish Land League protests of the 1880s through the Easter
Rising of 1916, he supported the violent overthrow of Britain's rule in his
homeland. Hoping for the Crown's defeat in World War I, Murray's extremism
reached its peak when future World War II General Omar Bradley was dispatched
to Butte, Montana, to stop Murray's network of Sinn Féiners from impeding the
supply of copper to Britain's war machine. Told for the first time, this is the
unvarnished story of Murray's rise to great wealth and power, and the
flamboyant cast of friends and family who endured his violent mood swings and
his eccentric generosities. Farley relates the entirety of Murray's audacious
life: ruling over mining camps in Montana, dining with Diamond Jim Brady and
Lillian Russell in New York, showering the Monterey art colony with
philanthropy, and propelling a loyal nephew-- future US Senator, James E.
Murray--to the top of a radical Irish-American organization with 60,000
members. The elder Murray's story concludes with the bitter fight over his
massive estate, involving twenty-six relatives, nine years of court battles,
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and headline coverage by newspapers throughout the West. This is the tale of a
western iconoclast, a pioneering and dominating spirit, more comfortable in
saloons than board rooms, who fought for wealth and mother country to his last
breath.
Montana 2017
The Cowboy Girl John Clayton 2007-05-01 Looks at the life and accomplishments
of novelist, journalist, newspaper publisher, and rancher Caroline Lockhart.
City of Scoundrels Gary Krist 2012-04-17 The masterfully told story of twelve
volatile days in the life of Chicago, when an aviation disaster, a race riot, a
crippling transit strike, and a sensational child murder transfixed and roiled
a city already on the brink of collapse. When 1919 began, the city of Chicago
seemed on the verge of transformation. Modernizers had an audacious, expensive
plan to turn the city from a brawling, unglamorous place into "the Metropolis
of the World." But just as the dream seemed within reach, pandemonium broke
loose and the city's highest ambitions were suddenly under attack by the same
unbridled energies that had given birth to them in the first place. It began on
a balmy Monday afternoon when a blimp in flames crashed through the roof of a
busy downtown bank, incinerating those inside. Within days, a racial incident
at a hot, crowded South Side beach spiraled into one of the worst urban riots
in American history, followed by a transit strike that paralyzed the city.
Then, when it seemed as if things could get no worse, police searching for a
six-year-old girl discovered her body in a dark North Side basement.
Meticulously researched and expertly paced, City of Scoundrels captures the
tumultuous birth of the modern American city, with all of its light and dark
aspects in vivid relief.
Natural Rivals John Clayton 2019-08-06 John Muir and Gifford Pinchot have often
been seen as the embodiment of conflicting environmental philosophies. Muir,
the preservationist and co-founder of the Sierra Club. Pinchot, the first chief
of the U.S. Forest Service advocating sustainability in timber harvests,
instituted conservation. The idealistic Muir saw nature as something special
and separate; the pragmatic Pinchot accepted that people used the products of
nature. The environmental movement’s original sin, and the root of many of it's
difficulties, was its inability to reconcile these two viewpoints—and these two
men.So how was it that Muir and Pinchot went camping together—and delighted in
each other's company? Does this mean that the seemingly irreparable divide in
environmental ethos is not as unbridgeable as it might seem? The perceived
rivalry between these two men has obscured a fascinating and hopeful story.
Muir and Pinchot actually spent years in an alliance that lead to the original
movement for public lands. Their shared commitment to the glories of natural
landscapes united their disparate talents and viewpoints to create a fledgling
and uniquely American vision of land ownership and management.
Moon Montana & Wyoming Carter G. Walker 2019-05-07 Moon Montana & Wyoming
guides you to the best of the wild west, revealing the untold adventures that
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await under the vast country sky. Inside you'll find: Strategic, flexible
itineraries for visiting both states, including Yellowstone, Glacier, and Grand
Teton national parks, curated for outdoor adventurers, history buffs, and more
The best road trips in Montana and Wyoming, from a 14-day Greater Yellowstone
loop to a 7-day Glacier road trip Must-see highlights and unique experiences:
Hit the road to see the stunning scenery of the national parks, and stop in
towns where the old West is alive and well. Spot wildlife like wolves, elk,
moose, bison, and black bears, go whitewater rafting or kayaking, or drive the
famed Going-to-the-Sun Road. Hike to roaring waterfalls, breathtaking vistas,
and secluded lakes. Learn about the region's important Native American history,
discover authentic cowboy culture, or sample the best of western cuisine in
Jackson Hole, from locally raised bison burgers to huckleberry pie Honest
advice from former wilderness guide and longtime Montana local Carter G. Walker
on where to stay, where to eat, and how to get around Full-color photos and
detailed maps throughout Background information on the landscape, wildlife,
history, and local culture Recommendations for families, LGBTQ+ travelers, and
travelers with disabilities With Moon Montana & Wyoming's practical advice and
local insight, you can plan your trip your way. Focusing on the national parks?
Try Moon Glacier National Park or Moon Yellowstone & Grand Teton.
The Wolf and the Warlander Chip Davis 2017-10
Tao of Charlie Munger David Clark 2017-01-03 Words of wisdom from Charlie
Munger—Warren Buffett’s longtime business partner and the visionary Vice
Chairman of Berkshire Hathaway—collected and interpreted with an eye towards
investing by David Clark, coauthor of the bestselling Buffettology series. Born
in Omaha, Nebraska in 1924 Charlie Munger studied mathematics at the University
of Michigan, trained as a meteorologist at Cal Tech Pasadena while in the Army,
and graduated magna cum laude from Harvard Law School without ever earning an
undergraduate degree. Today, Munger is one of America’s most successful
investors, the Vice Chairman of Berkshire Hathaway, and Warren Buffett’s
business partner for almost forty years. Buffett says “Berkshire has been built
to Charlie’s blueprint. My role has been that of general contractor.” Munger is
an intelligent, opinionated business man whose ideas can teach professional and
amateur investors how to be successful in finance and life. Like The Tao of
Warren Buffett and The Tao of Te Ching, The Tao of Charlie Munger is a
compendium of pithy quotes including, “Knowing what you don’t know is more
useful than being brilliant” and “In my whole life, I have known no wise people
who didn’t read all the time—none, zero.” This collection, culled from
interviews, speeches, and questions and answers at the Berkshire Hathaway and
Wesco annual meetings, offers insights into Munger’s amazing financial success
and life philosophies. Described by Business Insider as “sharp in his wit and
investing wisdom,” Charlie Munger’s investment tips, business philosophy, and
rules for living are as unique as his life story; intelligent as he clearly is;
and as successful as he has been.
Brave Deeds David Abrams 2017-08-01 From the author of Fobbit: “A stirring,
sardonic war story . . . Mordantly funny and harrowing . . . Reminiscent of
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such classic war novels as Catch-22” (Tampa Bay Times). A Military Times Best
Book of 2017, Brave Deeds is a compelling novel of war, brotherhood, and
America. Spanning eight hours, the novel follows a squad of six AWOL soldiers
as they attempt to cross war-torn Baghdad on foot to attend the funeral of
their leader, Staff Sergeant Rafe Morgan. As the men make their way to the
funeral, they recall the most ancient of warriors yet are a microcosm of
twenty-first-century America, and subject to the same human flaws as all of us.
Drew is reliable in the field but unfaithful at home; Cheever, overweight and
whining, is a friend to no one—least of all himself; and platoon commander
Dmitri “Arrow” Arogapoulos is stalwart, yet troubled with questions about his
own identity and sexuality. Emotionally resonant, true-to-life, and
thoughtfully written, Brave Deeds is a gripping story of combat and of
perseverance, and an important addition to the oeuvre of contemporary war
fiction. “Earnest and affecting . . . The soldiers are foulmouthed, sexobsessed and fiercely loyal for reasons they can’t quite articulate—in other
words, packed with young American male authenticity. Abrams’s prose is relaxed
and conversational, with a few scattered literary nuggets that add heft, like
chunks of beef in a vegetable soup. . . . The mash-up works, and Abrams’s voice
is clear and strong.” —Brian Castner, The Washington Post “Outstanding . . .
With a little bit of humor and bumbling grace, these six soldiers magnify what
is both beautiful and despairing about the American military.” —Missoulian
The Rise of Wolf 8 Rick McIntyre 2019-10-15 “The powerful origin story of one
of Yellowstone’s greatest and most famous wolves.” —Washington Post “[The Rise
of Wolf 8] is a goldmine for information on all aspects of wolf behavior and
clearly shows they are clever, smart, and emotional beings.” —Psychology Today
Yellowstone National Park was once home to an abundance of wild wolves—but park
rangers killed the last of their kind in the 1920s. Decades later, the rangers
brought them back, with the first wolves arriving from Canada in 1995. This is
the incredible true story of one of those wolves. Wolf 8 struggles at first—he
is smaller than the other pups, and often bullied—but soon he bonds with an
alpha female whose mate was shot. An unusually young alpha male, barely a
teenager in human years, Wolf 8 rises to the occasion, hunting skillfully, and
even defending his family from the wolf who killed his father. But soon he
faces a new opponent: his adopted son, who mates with a violent alpha female.
Can Wolf 8 protect his valley without harming his protégé? Authored by a
renowned wolf researcher and gifted storyteller, The Rise of Wolf 8 marks the
beginning of The Alpha Wolves of Yellowstone series, which will transform our
view of wolves forever.
Myth and History in the Creation of Yellowstone National Park Paul Schullery
2003-01-01 Does a beloved institution need its own myths to survive? Can
conservationists avoid turning their heroes into legends? Should they try?
Yellowstone National Park, a global icon of conservation and natural beauty,
was born at the most improbable of times: the American Gilded Age, when
altruism seemed extinct and society’s vision seemed focused on only greed and
growth. Perhaps that is why the park’s “creation myth” portrayed a few
saintlike pioneer conservationists laboring to set aside this unique wilderness
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against all odds. In fact, the establishment of Yellowstone was the result of
complex social, scientific, economic, and aesthetic forces. Its creators were
not saints but mortal humans with the full range of ideals and impulses known
to the species. Authors Paul Schullery and Lee Whittlesey, both longtime
students of Yellowstone’s complex history, present the first full account of
how the fairy tale origins of the park found universal public acceptance and
the long, painful process by which the myth was reconsidered and replaced with
a more realistic and ultimately more satisfying story. In this evocative
exploration of Yellowstone’s creation myth, the authors trace the evolution of
the legend, its rise to incontrovertible truth, and its revelation as a
mysterious and troubling episode that remains part folklore, part wish, and
part history. This study demonstrates the passions stirred by any challenge to
cherished national memories, just as it honors the ideals and dreams
represented by our national myths.
See Jane Win Caitlin Moscatello 2019-08-27 *A NEW YORK TIMES BOOK REVIEW
Editor's Choice Pick* From an award-winning journalist covering gender and
politics comes an inside look at the female candidates fighting back and
winning elections in the crucial 2018 midterms. After November 8, 2016, first
came the sadness; then came the rage, the activism, and the protests; and,
finally, for thousands of women, the next step was to run for office—many of
them for the first time. More women campaigned for local or national office in
the 2018 election cycle than at any other time in US history, challenging
accepted notions about who seeks power and who gets it. Journalist Caitlin
Moscatello reported on this wave of female candidates for New York magazine’s
The Cut, Glamour, and Elle. And in See Jane Win, she further documents this
pivotal time in women’s history. Closely following four candidates throughout
the entire process, from the decision to run through Election Day, See Jane Win
takes readers inside their exciting, winning campaigns and the sometimes
thrilling, sometimes brutal realities of running for office while female. MEET
THE CANDIDATES: Abigail Spanberger, a mom of three young girls and a former CIA
operative, running for Congress in Virginia to unseat Freedom Caucus member
Dave Brat. Catalina Cruz, a Colombian-born attorney whose state assembly bid
could make her the first Dreamer elected in New York and only the third in the
country. Anna Eskamani, an Iranian-American woman running for state office in
Florida, with a campaign motivated by her mother’s health-care struggles and
the Pulse Nightclub shootings. London Lamar, a Memphis native looking to become
the youngest female representative in the Tennessee state house, running in one
of the only Democratic and Black-majority areas of a largely conservative
state. Beyond the 2018 victories, Moscatello speaks with researchers,
strategists, and the leaders of organizations that helped women win. What she
discovers is that the candidates who triumphed in 2018 emphasized authenticity
and passion instead of conforming to the stereotype of what a candidate should
look or sound like, a formula that will be more relevant than ever as we
approach the 2020 presidential election.
The Hour of Land Terry Tempest Williams 2016-05-31 America’s national parks are
breathing spaces in a world in which such spaces are steadily disappearing,
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which is why more than 300 million people visit the parks each year. Now Terry
Tempest Williams, the author of the environmental classic Refuge and the
beloved memoir When Women Were Birds, returns with The Hour of Land, a literary
celebration of our national parks, an exploration of what they mean to us and
what we mean to them. From the Grand Tetons in Wyoming to Acadia in Maine to
Big Bend in Texas and more, Williams creates a series of lyrical portraits that
illuminate the unique grandeur of each place while delving into what it means
to shape a landscape with its own evolutionary history into something of our
own making. Part memoir, part natural history, and part social critique, The
Hour of Land is a meditation and a manifesto on why wild lands matter to the
soul of America.
Almost Anywhere Krista Schlyer 2015-10-06 What do you do when your world ends?
At twenty-eight years old, Krista Schlyer sold almost everything she owned and
packed the rest of it in a station wagon bound for the American wild. Her two
best friends joined her—one a grumpy, grieving introvert, the other a feisty
dog—and together they sought out every national park, historic site, forest,
and wilderness they could get to before their money ran out or their minds gave
in. The journey began as a desperate escape from urban isolation, heartbreak,
and despair, but became an adventure beyond imagining. Chronicling their
colorful escapade, Almost Anywhere explores the courage, cowardice, and heroics
that live in all of us, as well as the life of nature and the nature of life.
This eloquent and accessible memoir is at once an immersion in the pain of
losing someone particularly close and especially young and a healing journey of
a broken life given over to the whimsy and humor of living on the road.
We Stood Upon Stars Roger W. Thompson 2017-05-02 Get Lost. . . and Find What
Really Matters We are made for freedom and adventure, friendship and romance.
Yet too much of life is spent unfulfilled at work, restless at home, and bored
at church. All the while knowing there is something more. You’ll find some of
life’s best moments waiting for you over a campfire, on a river—even in that
coffee shop or brewery you didn’t know you’d discover along the way. It’s time
to begin the search. In the literary spirit of well-worn tales about America’s
open road, this poetic, honest, often hilarious collection of essays shows how
to embark on adventures that kindle spiritual reflection, personal growth, and
deeper family connections. From surfing California’s coastlines, stargazing
southwestern deserts, and fly-fishing in remote mountains of Montana, you’ll be
inspired to follow the author’s footsteps and use the hand-drawn maps from each
chapter to plan your own trips. There you will hear God’s voice – and it may
help you find what you’re searching for. “We search mountaintops and valleys,
deserts and oceans, hoping sunrises and long views through the canyons will
help us discover who we are, or who we still want to be. The language of our
hearts reflects that of creation because in both are fingerprints of God.”
—Roger W. Thompson
Red Lodge John Clayton 2008 From enchanting downtown architecture to the
spectacular Beartooth Highway, Red Lodge wears its vibrant history with pride.
A coal-mining boom founded the city and attracted immigrant populations between
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1895 and 1920. John "Liver-Eatin'" Johnston served as constable, and Buffalo
Bill Cody, Calamity Jane, and Frederic Remington paid visits. Though the coal
boom eventually faded, Red Lodge refused to become a ghost town. Cattle
ranching thrived in the valleys and foothills, fostering such Rodeo Hall of
Fame stars as Turk, Alice, and Marge Greenough and Bill and Bud Linderman.
Meanwhile the road through the Beartooth Mountains to Yellowstone National
Park, completed in 1936, boosted tourism. Today events such as the Fourth of
July Home of Champions Rodeo and the August Festival of Nations celebrate the
heritage of this unique Montana community.
Wonderlandscape: Yellowstone National Park and the Evolution of an American
Cultural Icon John Clayton 2017-08-08 An evocative blend of history and nature
writing that tells the story of Yellowstone’s evolving significance in American
culture through the stories of ten iconic figures. Yellowstone is America's
premier national park. Today is often a byword for conservation, natural
beauty, and a way for everyone to enjoy the great outdoors. But it was not
always this way. Wonderlandscape presents a new perspective on Yellowstone, the
emotions various natural wonders and attractions evoke, and how this explains
the park's relationship to America as a whole. Whether it is artists or
naturalists, entrepreneurs or pop-culture icons, each character in the story of
Yellowstone ends up reflecting and redefining the park for the values of its
era. For example, when Ernest Thompson Seton wanted to observe bears in 1897,
his adventures highlighted the way the park transformed from a set of
geological oddities to a wildlife sanctuary, reflecting a nation was concerned
about disappearing populations of bison and other species. Subsequent eras
added Rooseveltian masculinity, democratic patriotism, ecosystem science, and
artistic inspiration as core Yellowstone hallmarks. As the National Park system
enters its second century, Wonderlandscape allows us to reflect on the values
and heritage that Yellowstone alone has come to represent—how it will shape the
America's relationship with her land for generations to come.
Stories from Montana's Enduring Frontier John Clayton 2013-04-09 At the turn of
the twentieth century, Montana started emerging from its rugged past. Permanent
towns and cities, powered by mining, tourism, and trade, replaced ramshackle
outposts. Yet Montana's frontier endured, both in remote pockets and in the
wider cultural imagination. The frontier thus played a continuing role in
Montanans' lives, often in fascinating ways. Author John Clayton has written
extensively on these shifts in Montana history, chronicling the breadth of the
frontier's legacy with this diverse collection of stories. Explore the remnants
of Montana's frontier through stories of the Little Bighorn Battlefield, the
Beartooth Highway, and the lost mining camp of Swift Current--and through
legendary characters such as Charlie Russell, Haydie Yates, and "Liver-eating"
Johnston.
The Power of Scenery Dennis Drabelle 2021-11 The Power of Scenery tells the
story of how the world’s national parks came to be, with Frederick Law
Olmsted’s insights and energy serving to link three American jewels: Yosemite
National Park, Yellowstone National Park, and Niagara Falls State Park.
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Geoheritage Emmanuel Reynard 2017-12-05 For the last 20 years there has been a
growing interest in the geosciences for topics related to geoheritage:
geoconservation, geotourism and geoparks. Geoheritage: Assessment, Protection,
and Management is the first and only reference book to cover these main topics
as well as the relationship of geoheritage to other subjects such as
landscapes, conservation, and tourism. The book also includes methodologies for
assessment, mapping, and visualisation, along with case studies and colour
images of some of the most important global geosites. This book is an essential
resource for geoscientists, park and geopark managers, tourism and regional
planning managers, as well as university students interested in geoheritage,
geosites, geomorphosites, geoconservation, and geotourism. It also includes
critical information on UNESCO’s Global Geoparks, World Heritage and Biosphere
Reserve sites, national parks and protected areas in general, land-use planning
and nature conservation policies, and in the general contribution of
geodiversity for sustainable development. Winner of the 2019 AESE Award for
Outstanding Publication Written by a panel of 46 authors from 14 countries in
all continents Based on conceptual, methodological, and applied research
carried out by academics and practitioners Includes 160 colour images and maps
of geoheritage sites Features six case studies from sites in Africa, Asia,
Australia, Europe, North America and South America
The Carry Home Gary Ferguson 2014-10-20 The nature writing of Gary Ferguson
arises out of intimate experience. He trekked 500 miles through Yellowstone to
write Walking Down the Wild and spent a season in the field at a wilderness
therapy program for Shouting at the Sky. He journeyed 250 miles on foot for
Hawks Rest and followed through the seasons the first fourteen wolves released
into Yellowstone National Park for The Yellowstone Wolves. But nothing could
prepare him for the experience he details in his new book. The Carry Home is
both a moving celebration of the outdoor life shared between Ferguson and his
wife Jane, who died tragically in a canoeing accident in northern Ontario in
2005, and a chronicle of the mending, uplifting power of nature. Confronting
his unthinkable loss, Ferguson set out to fulfill Jane's final wish: the
scattering of her ashes in five remote, wild locations they loved and shared.
The act of the carry home allows Ferguson the opportunity to ruminate on their
life together as well as explore deeply the impactful presence of nature in all
of our lives. Theirs was a love borne of wild places, and The Carry Home offers
a powerful glimpse into how the natural world can be a critical prompt for
moving through cycles of immeasurable grief, how bereavement can turn to
wonder, and how one man rediscovered himself in the process of saying goodbye.
The Lincoln Highway: Iowa Gregory M. Franzwa 1995
The Naturalist Darrin Lunde 2017-04-11 Winner of the inaugural Theodore
Roosevelt Association Book Prize A captivating account of how Theodore
Roosevelt’s lifelong passion for the natural world set the stage for America’s
wildlife conservation movement and determined his legacy as a founding father
of today’s museum naturalism. No U.S. president is more popularly associated
with nature and wildlife than is Theodore Roosevelt—prodigious hunter, tireless
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adventurer, and ardent conservationist. We think of him as a larger-than-life
original, yet in The Naturalist, Darrin Lunde has firmly situated Roosevelt’s
indomitable curiosity about the natural world in the tradition of museum
naturalism. As a child, Roosevelt actively modeled himself on the men
(including John James Audubon and Spencer F. Baird) who pioneered this key
branch of biology by developing a taxonomy of the natural world—basing their
work on the experiential study of nature. The impact that these scientists and
their trailblazing methods had on Roosevelt shaped not only his audacious
personality but his entire career, informing his work as a statesman and
ultimately affecting generations of Americans’ relationship to this country’s
wilderness. Drawing on Roosevelt’s diaries and travel journals as well as
Lunde’s own role as a leading figure in museum naturalism today, The Naturalist
reads Roosevelt through the lens of his love for nature. From his teenage
collections of birds and small mammals to his time at Harvard and political
rise, Roosevelt’s fascination with wildlife and exploration culminated in his
triumphant expedition to Africa, a trip which he himself considered to be the
apex of his varied life. With narrative verve, Lunde brings his singular
experience to bear on our twenty-sixth president’s life and constructs a
perceptively researched and insightful history that tracks Roosevelt’s
maturation from exuberant boyhood hunter to vital champion of serious
scientific inquiry.
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